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Audit on Quality Childcare Provision in Aberdeen City.
Is it meeting your needs?
It is a requirement of the new Children and Young People Act (Scotland) 2014 that Local Authorities consult and plan in relation to the provision of day care and out of school care.  For more information go to: 
 http://www.legislation.gov.uk/asp/2014/8/contents/enacted
It is very important that as many parents/carers as possible have an opportunity to comment on the Survey Monkey Link, which will be live until 5.00pm on Friday 19th December.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9W5KKXM
Please can you add your post code to question 5
Thank you,
Sent on behalf of Stuart Patterson, Early Years Manager.

Elaine Crawford and Muriel Milne
Early Years & Childcare Development Officers
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